
 

 

 

 

OSAC and college-specific scholarships 
are due mid-February (really soon!)  
 

If you haven’t already written your essays 
or submitted your scholarship applications, 
and would like to dedicate some time in a 
quiet space to work on it, join us! Peers 
will be there to help with applications and 
review your essays, if you would like.  
 

There will also be FREE DONUTS! 
 

Note: If you have a laptop, please bring 
it! If not, we have some computers you 
can use. You may also use this space to 
handwrite your essays, if you prefer. 

 
Accommodation requests related to a disability 
should be made by February 10th to Lily Chen at 
chenlily@oregonstate.edu 
 
 

 

 
MONDAY 
FEB. 12TH  
10AM -2 PM 
WALDO 326 

        
  


